Campaign Finance Reports

The 88th Legislature passed HB 2626, which requires all political subdivisions to

post on their website all campaign finance reports filed on or after Sept. 1, 2023. The
campaign reports must be posted within 10 business days of receipt and remain on

the political subdivision's website for five years after the report is first made available.
Therefore, in compliance with Chapter 254, Political Reporting, Texas Election Code,
Section 254.0401, Availability of Reports on Internet, Subsections (b), (e-1), and

(h), Lee College District by posting campaign reports beginning with CFR 2024 is in
compliance with said law. For more information on campaign finance reporting laws and
filing deadlines, please visit: www.ethics.state.tx.us.

Reporting by Year

2025
No reports for 2025.
2024

No reports for 2024.
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